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IR-01-24-3266 

5 February 2024 

S Jones 
fyi-request-25560-4ae88cf5@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Dear Ms Jones 

Request for information 

Thank you for your Official Information Request (OIA) dated 29 January 2024, in which 
you sought: 

“Under the OIA 1982, I would like to request information as to the job titles, 
roles and job descriptions of all Police officers, sworn/non-sworn uniformed/non-
uniformed (please specify), that use the call signs "Agent Echo", followed by a 
number, e.g. Agent Echo 2, and "Agent Oscar", followed by a number, e.g. 
Agent Oscar 1, and a brief outline of their KPI's and/or targets and objectives.” 

Police do not use the above call signs or position titles as outlined in your request.  
If you have any further context which may assist me in making further enquiries, please 
advise accordingly.  

Therefore, your request is refused under section 18(e) of the OIA, as the document 
alleged to contain the information you have requested does not exist.  

You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to review my decision if you are not satisfied 
with the response to your request. Information about how to make a complaint is 
available at: www.ombudsman.parliament.nz. 

Yours sincerely 

Detective Inspector Paul Berry 
New Zealand Police 
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